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Re: 10CFR50, Appendix E
10CFR50.4(b)(5)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Haddam Neck Plant
Emeraency Plan Revision

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC staff that Revision 24 to the
Haddam Neck Plant Emergency Plan was implemented in January,1994.

The primary purpose of this revision is to reflect annual changes to the
Emergency Plan for the Haddam Neck Plant. It should be noted that the interim
revision to the Haddam Neck Plant Emergency Plan, which was implemented in August
1993, has been incorporated into this update.

Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company has reviewed this revision in accordance
with 10CFR50.54(q) and has determined that the revision does not decrease the
effectiveness of the plan. The plan, as revised, continues to meet the intent
of the standards of 10CFR50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 10CFR50.
Controlled copies of the revision will be submitted with our controlled copy
distribution process.

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
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J. F4 4peka C
Executive Vice President

cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
A. B. Wang, NRC Project Manager, Haddam Neck Plant
W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Haddam Neck Plant
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